
 
 

 
 

 

All Estate residents are invited to the  
Tenants’ & Residents’ Association meeting  

at 7pm on Wednesday 16 March 2022. 
The meeting will be online on Zoom. 

The zoom link is https://bit.ly/KPETRA or scan QR below. 
You will need to register in advance. 

We can be contacted by text: 07485 123161, by phone: 0207 582 4861, by email: kpetamail@gmail.com.  
For news and information visit the TRA website at www.kenningtonparkestateresidents.org.uk 

 

 

The meeting will be our Annual General Meeting where 
we elect the TRA’s officer and block representatives. The 
current officers will report on our activities during the 
pandemic. 
Other topics for discussion will be  

• rent and service charges,  
• parking,  
• repairs, 
• cleaning  

and any other matters residents wish to raise 
We hope to be joined by Hyde representatives and local 
councillors. 

Good News! Spring holiday kids’ activities will be taking place during the two 
weeks before Easter in Kennington Park Community Centre (Mon-Thurs 4-7 
and 11-14 April). Funding is from Lambeth Council and food and fun is being 
organised once more by Simply Smiley Productions. Check www.kpccoval.org  
for more information soon. 
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